
 

 

21 Sept 2017 

Dear Sir 

I wish to object to the proposed plans to build on land 
 Burtonwood. 

The proposed land is home to many wildlife including endangered animals such as the 
hedgehog, newts and toads, their habitat would be totally destroyed along with their food 
supply.  It is morally wrong to do this. 

Phipps Lane is right next to Burtonwood Primary School and nursery - the increased traffic 
would be a danger to children as well as increasing pollution. 

The increased population would put pressure on facilities in the village such as Doctors 
surgery and schools. 

The height and position of any properties placed to the front or rear of Phipps Lane would 
be visually intrusive and the loss of personal amenity would be detrimental to the local 
residents. 

The land in question is prone to flooding and subsidence and therefore would cause 
problems for building on.

 would be very distressing for all my family and 
would have a negative impact on our lives. 

Yours faithfully 






